
Driffield Northfield Infant School 
 

15th May 2019 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

As you will be aware good attendance has a positive impact on pupil’s achievement in school both 
academically and socially.  We are proud of our high attendance rate which currently sits at 96%. 
 

However, it does appear that we have an increasing number of children arriving late to school, which does 
impact on individual children’s learning.  In all our classes teaching and learning starts as soon as the children 
enter the classroom and arriving even a few minutes after 9am means that children are missing out on 
important teaching time.  It is also important that children are entering the classroom at the same time as all 
the others because this can often impact on children’s emotional wellbeing, making them feel different from the 
rest of the class.   Irregular and late school attendance is monitored and under the Local Authority attendance 
policy this can lead to a fixed penalty of up to £1000 being issued to parents and carers.   Please ensure your 
child is on the school premises no later than at 9am everyday. 
 

Thank you for your continued support in ensuring all our children get the best opportunities to reach their 
potential. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs. Sam Woolhouse 
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